
 

 

 

 

STRATFORD BOARD OF EDUCATION 

STRATFORD PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 

Policy 4112.11 – Personnel Certified / Non-Certified 
 

Non-Union Employees  
 
The Superintendent of Schools is responsible for the annual review of all non-union personnel 
employed by the Board of Education.  The Superintendent will make recommendations to the Board 
concerning all working conditions for non-union personnel. 
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